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Upcoming Dates 
 

Stew Day at the Arboretum 

Wednesday, Sept 14th 11:30—1:30 
Stew ~ bun ~ coleslaw ~ dessert $12 

 

Office Closures  

• Friday Sept 30 

 Truth and Reconciliation Day 

• Monday Oct 10 

 Thanksgiving 

 

Transfer Site Winter Hours  
Start Oct 1st 
 

• Thurs 1pm-5pm 

• Fridays and Saturdays 9am-4pm  

 
Last Compost Pick-Up  

• Friday Nov 4th - time permitting  

Trochu Swimming Pool 
 

Thank you Becky and crew for a cool 

summer at the pool and for all the 
fun celebrating the 50th Birthday! 
 

Calling all photographers—if you 

would like to share any fall & winter 
pics of ‘thriving in Trochu’ please 
send them to 
thrive@townoftrochu.ca  
and we will gladly use them, on our 

social media sites, to show how 
great our community is. 
 

 
 

 
Trochu Fire Department   

Members  
 

Thank you for all you do, for 
the sacrifices you make to de-
fend us. We will always feel 

greatly indebted to you for your 
willingness to serve and protect 

us.  We are grateful and deeply 
appreciate the time you spend 
away from your family and the 

personal risks you take. 

Arena Opens 

• Saturday Oct 1st –watch our web-

site for details on scheduling 
 

Flapjack Fiesta ~ It’s Back!!! 
 

• Wednesday Oct 26th 
 5:00 to 6:30 pm 

Come out and enjoy a free pancake sup-
per sponsored by the Town & other lo-
cal businesses, along with a showcase 

of community services available in our 
area. 
If you are part of a community ser-
vice and would like to join the show-
case please contact Kneehill Regional 

Family & Community  Support Ser-
vices to get a table 403.443.3800 
 

Trochu Municipal Campground 
 

Will be closing for the season after the 

Thanksgiving Long weekend. 
2023 group & Bruce Guard Centre 
bookings can be done thru the Town 
Office during closure. 

@TrochuAlberta #thriveintrochu 

@TrochuAlberta 



 

House/business numbers are mandatory as per Section 3 of 

Bylaw 1985-5 

Please consider the following points for;  

• Emergency responders - to locate those in need.  When responding to an emer-
gency, minutes matter so be sure that fire, ambulance, and police personnel can 
easily and quickly find your address. 

• Utility operators – gas, power, water, internet, etc.  

• Contractors, suppliers, couriers 

• Convenience for family & friends 
 

It is recommended that all Town residents and business owners take a few 
moments to install house/business numbers or examine existing house/business 
numbers.  Be sure that the numbers are easily read from the street and close 
to a light if possible (for reading at night). 
 

Please consider the following; 

• Script numbers or numbers that are spelled out in words may be aesthetically 
pleasing but are difficult to read quickly from the street. 

• Brass and Bronze numbers are difficult to see.  Use numbers that contrast with 
the background. 

• Be sure that the view of the numbers is not obstructed by shrubs, trees or dec-
orations, such as flags. 

• Numbers should be clearly seen when approaching from either side of the 
house.  Utility workers or emergency responders may need to access your 
property from the back alley, so it is important to consider placing numbers 
on your fence, back of house or garage, or even a post near the back prop-
erty line of your lot. 

 

Council Updates . . .  

Trochu Council continues to make 
the Trochu Senior Housing Project 
a high priority by actively staying in 
contact with our key stakeholders. 
 

Council has chosen to take part in a 
Provincial Government Entrepreneur 
Program & are pleased to say that 
of all participating communities, we 
have given the most exploratory vis-
its to newcomers looking for oppor-
tunities to start a business. 

Program Overview from AB Gov’t website 
 

Immigrate and start a business in Alberta 
 

Alberta is a great place to start your own 
business. Albertans have an entrepreneurial 
spirit supported by a young, educated, and 
diverse workforce. Starting a business is easy 
in Alberta as we have the lowest corporate 
tax in Canada and no provincial sales tax. 
 

We welcome talented newcomers and job-
creating entrepreneurs who will move to, live 

and work in Alberta. 
 

 

In collaboration with the (CARES) 
Community and Regional Economic 
Support and (CAEP) Central Alberta 
Economic Partnership, the Town was 
granted funding to compile a 2022 
Community Profile.   

Council believes this to be a great 

tool for anyone interested in start-
ing or expanding a business. 

Copies will be available by email or 
hard copies can be picked up at the 
office. 

 

As we endeavor to keep utility and 
tax account information up to date,  
please notify the office if your   
information has changed.             
Examples; married last name, new 
mailing address, phone number, 
email, etc.  

In addition, if you are paying online,  
please note there are separate  
payees for your Utility Account & 
Taxes. 

To ensure payments are recorded 
accurately use your Utility Account 
Number (found in the middle at the 
bottom of your utility billing) &  
Tax Roll number (found in the top 
left corner of the Taxation Notice) 
as the account number, no extra 
numbers are needed. 

 

If you are on our tax installment 
payment program (TIPP’s) and re-
quire updated payment amounts or 
are changing the payment dates, 
please contact the Town Office. 

 
The Importance of Having House & Business Numbers 


